Message from the President 

I hope that everyone is doing well.  I know this is a very difficult time.  As you are probably aware by now, the League of Municipalities is going virtual.  They are interviewing companies to set this up, and should make a decision by September.  We will be participating with them.  As soon as the details are finalized, I will let you know what days our classes will be.  

In addition, we will not be giving scholarships this year.  We will however, be giving them next year and hopefully will be able to give more out.

Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions, concerns, or problems that is what I am here for.   
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